
 
 
 

All City of Santa Fe Offices, Libraries, Recreation Centers, and the Municipal 
Court will open at 10 a.m. on February 14, 2023, due to snowy and icy road 

conditions in Santa Fe.  
  
 

City crews will continue to clear roads, please allow additional travel time and 
exercise caution when driving. 


